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I wish to complain again about the plan to lay an electric cable through Portsmouth.
 
If we need a cable from France surely it should come ashore where it can be connected 
immediately  it comes ashore.  Portsmouth is one of the most densely populated city’s on the
south coast.  It will cause pandemonium, and with every month that passes Aquind keep moving
the goal posts. The latest being they want to destroy  an entire woodland, at a time when we are
being told we must plant trees to save the planet.
 
This is a cable that no one wants, please do not let this happen.
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